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Reading
      Our story this week was A Very Important Day.  It was a touching story about many families, from several different countries, coming to New York City to gain citizenship in the United States.  The students did an excellent job with the story!  Next week we will be working on our Unit 2 Reading test.  We will also be working together in Guided Reading groups and Writer’s Workshop. 
Spelling
       Everyone did a great job on this week’s words!  Be sure to review next week’s R- blend words!  
English

    The students have been working with singular and plural possessive nouns. (Noun ownership – 1 cat’s tail, 2 cats’ tails)  

We’ve also been working on writing realistic fiction stories. We’re becoming great authors by using guiding question about the main characters.  We’ll be publishing our stories very soon. 
Science

     This week we’ve been learning about force, gravity, inertia, and acceleration. We’ve been busy learning a lot of new and exciting things.
Social Studies

     We’re working on our second unit, looking at the geography of the United States.  We’re learning about hemispheres, latitude, and longitude, and relative and absolute location of our great land.  Social Studies homework is due on Wednesday next week.
Math

     Wow!!  These guys are doing great on multiplication!  Most of the students are working on their multiplication timed six already!  If your child is struggling to learn their facts, please help them review by using flash cards. Everyone must know their multiplication and division facts up to 12 X 12!!  Also, the students are doing very well on their independent math lessons.  Each child is striving to do their best!
Teacher Info

    Time is flying by in Room 106!  How can it be the middle of November already?  Phew…!  
    I’m looking forward to meeting with you for Parent Teacher’s Conferences on Monday, Nov. 21st.  I’ve enclosed your conference time in this week’s folder.  If the appointed time doesn’t work, please call me and I can reschedule a time for before or after school next week.  I’m looking for 100% participation. Also, be sure to bring questions and concerns that you may have to discuss at our meeting.
  Have a GREAT weekend!      



























